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Council of Asian Pacific Americans Proudly Presents 

“A Petal’s Journey” 

 
Oakland University, MI - The Council of Asian Pacific Americans is thrilled to announce its upcoming event, Splendor 
of the East (SOE), a visual journey through the many cultures of Asian Pacific Americans. This captivating event will 
take place on May 31, 2025, at the Oakland Center, Oakland University, located at 312 Meadow Brook Road, 
Rochester, MI 48309. 

 
SOE promises to be an evening filled with vibrant performances and a celebration of the rich diversity within the 
Asian Pacific American community. The event will commence at 6 PM and conclude at 9 PM, with a VIP networking 
session at 5 PM. 

 
The theme for this year's SOE is "A Petal’s Journey," where artistry and cultural intertwine. Through mesmerizing 
dance, music, and other performances, we will explore the delicate beauty of a petal, symbolizing growth, 
transformation, and resilience. Each movement, note, and word will reflect the beauty and elegance of various 
cultures and traditions of Asian Pacific American communities. Immerse yourself in this enchanting experience 
that celebrates the journey of not just a petal, but of all who seek to be mesmerized and captivated by dance 
performances and musical showcases. The stage will come alive with the vibrant of talents. 
 
Splendor of the East is open to the public, and admission is free. VIP reception tickets are available for $50 per 
individual. This event aims to foster cultural understanding, promote diversity, and celebrate the contributions of 
Asian Pacific Americans to our society. It provides a unique platform for individuals from all backgrounds to come 
together, appreciate the richness of different cultures, and build connections within the community. 

 
We invite everyone to join us on May 31, 2025, at the Oakland Center, Oakland University for an unforgettable 
evening of cultural immersion and celebration. Mark your calendars and be prepared to be captivated by the beauty 
of Asian Pacific American cultures. 

 
For more information, please contact kia@capa-mi.org or call (248) 878-1562 
For sponsorship consideration, please see attached sponsorship details. 

 
CAPA President  Julie Rosario president@capa-mi.org 

Event Chairperson  Kia Lee kia@capa-mi.org 

 Event Committee Support  Dr. Su McKeithen-Polish su@capa-mi.org 
   

 
CAPA is a non-profit, 501(c) (3) organization that works to unify all Asian Pacific American communities 

throughout the State of Michigan. With a guiding motto of “diversity is our strength,” its mission is to unite Asian 

Pacific Americans and the community at large through culture, education, and community service. 
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